
 
External   Member   Directory  

Frequently   Asked   Questions  
 

LCDA’s   External   Member   Directory   is   a   listing   of   all   our   active   members   committed   to   supporting   LCDA’s  

advocacy   mission   to   increase   U.S   Latino   placement   on   corporate   boards.   

 

The   Member   Directory   will   only   display   publicly   available   information.   Your   private   information,  

including   personal   email,   phone   and   contact   details   will    not    be   visible   to   internal   or   external   audiences.  

Only   you   and   LCDA   staff   have   access   to   private   information.   

 

When   will   the   external   directory   be   available?  

The   plan   is   to   release   the   external   directory   second   half   of   April   2020.   

 

 

 

Who   is   listed   in   the   directory?   

Only   active   Director   and   Executive   members.  

 

Who   can   view   the   directory?   

The   external   directory   can   be   viewed   by   anyone   visiting   the    LCDA   Homepage  

 

Where   can   I   access   the   directory?    

The   external   directory   will   be   accessible   from   the    LCDA   Homepage .   

 

Will   my   personal   contact   information   be   listed   on   the   external   member   directory?  

Personal   contact   information   WILL   NOT   be   listed   on   the   external   member   directory.   LCDA   does   not   share  

a   member’s   personal   information   unless   approved   by   the   member.   
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